
 
 
 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Bacon  

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Wednesday 24th April 2024, Year 5 will be going to the Science Museum.  

As with all trips, children who have selected to have a school dinner will receive a school packed lunch. 

Please ensure you select either a tuna or cheese sandwich when making your choices for that week. Please 

note if you choose a hot meal, your child will be automatically given a cheese sandwich. The school packed 

lunch is provided in a paper bag; as these invariably tear during the journey, please provide your child 

with a suitable carrier bag to use.  

In order to simplify the journey, we would like to depart from and return to Oakwood Station, as we can 

take the Piccadilly Line straight through with no changes. To enable this, we ask that children are 

dropped at Oakwood underground station at 9:20am and collected from there at 4pm. There will of 

course be members of staff waiting there at these times. 

 

Name of the trip: Year 5 Science Trip 

Date: Wednesday 24th April 2024 

Trip location: Science Museum, South Kensington. 

Cost: £2.60 payable via ParentPay please 

Meet at Oakwood Underground Station: 9:20am 

Activities taking place: Interactive exhibit The Wonderlab, Wonder Show, Exploring Space and Making the Modern 

World. 
Return to Oakwood: 4:00pm approximately (the office will text you if we are severely delayed) 

Journey Details: Underground Train to South Kensington 

Your son/daughter will need to wear full school uniform.  

 

Please give your consent to this trip via Parentpay. Without consent on Parentpay completed, we will be 

unable to take your child with us. 

If you require any further information, please speak to Mrs Goddard or Ms John. 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 5 Team 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael’s CE Primary School 

 

 

 


